







January 5, 2015 



Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:	Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Starving Students, Inc.
	Docket TV-140643

Dear Mr. King:  

The parties respectfully request that the Commission suspend the procedural schedule in this matter, in light of, and pending consideration of the Settlement Agreement and supporting Narrative filed on December 26, 2014, which fully resolves all contested issues.   This request was inadvertently not included in the cover letter accompanying that filing.  Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,



MICHAEL A. FASSIO
Assistant Attorney General 
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